
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 21st October 
2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Half-term holiday next week – we re-open on TUESDAY 2nd NOVEMBER 

Please remember that school is CLOSED all next week, and on Monday 1st November 
for our half-term holiday and teacher training day. All children should return to 
school on Tuesday 2nd November. 

Events at SHINE during the half term holiday 

SHINE at St Stephen’s Church (BD5 7BX) have a few activities during the half-
term holiday: For more information, visit shinewestbowling.org.uk. See below… 

Monday 25th October 

- Impact Gamers – video game making session. Text 07952 228797 to book. 
Sessions are 1 hour long, at 11:30am, 1pm, 2pm.  

- SHINE Family cinema – 2pm – a free film screening provided by the Media 
Museum 

Tuesday 26th October 

- Noisy Toys: play with sound and discover amazing sounds in everyday 
objects, with the Media Museum. 10am-4pm 

Sunday 31st October 

- Light Night Party: A positive Halloween alternative for 5-11 year olds with 
their families. Food, games, crafts included 5-6:30pm. 

After school clubs 

If you requested a place at an after-school club, your child should have received a 
letter confirming which club they have a place at. If you did not receive a letter 
but were expecting one, please speak to Mr Elcock. 

We hope you have a wonderful half-term holiday together. 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  



Nursery 
Morning: Bawili  Afternoon: Inaaya 

Reception 
Spinners: Zakariya & Aila Twisters: Hajra & Muhammad H 

Year 1 
Delius: Hannah & Latin Hockney: Marwah & Ariana 

Year 2 
Forster: Cherish & Harisa Lister: Aysha & Ruqayya 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Haider & Hadiyah Haworth:  Zaid & Helen 

Year 4   

McMillan:  Kayan & Hadiyah Priestley:  Omsalama & Judah 

Year 5   
Salt:  McKenzie & Yousaf Jowett:  Aadam &Romeo 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Arham & Maghfira Cartwright:  Samad & Tia 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 96% & N/A Afternoon: 79% & 1 Late 

Reception 
Spinners: 83% & 4 Lates Twisters: 81% & 8 Lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 84% & 6 Lates Hockney: 85% & 7 Lates 

Year 2 
Forster: 88% & 2 Lates Lister: 86% & 5 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:  93% & 7 lates Haworth:86% & 9 lates 

Year 4   
McMillan:89% & 11 lates Priestley: 90% & 11 lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 92% & 5 lates Jowett:  92% & 9 lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  83% & 11 lates Cartwright: 84% & 13 lates 

 


